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Our Ref: MGLA110418-9061 

 
8 May 2018 

 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 10 April 2018.  Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested:  
 

Exactly how much additional monies have had to be paid to West Ham for the increase 
in security ? 
 
Please can you proved me with a the total cost of running the London stadium to the 
taxpayer in the last 12 months ? 
 

The GLA does not hold the information you requested.  The following information was therefore 
provided to the GLA by the London Legacy Development Corporation (LLDC):  

No monies have been paid to West Ham for the increase in security. 

LS185 operate the stadium on behalf E20, and an increased (following the Burnley match) 
security cost (including stewarding, security and police) of £55k plus vat has been forecast for 
the last five home matches of the season. 

The total “net” cost of running the stadium for the last 12 months is forecast to be £21.8m. 
 
Please contact LLDC for any further information about the application of its budget. You can 
find details at http://www.queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/get-in-touch.  

 
If you have any further questions relating to the GLA, please contact me, quoting the reference 
MGLA110418-9061. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 

http://www.queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/get-in-touch


 
 

 

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information



